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To Whom It May Concern: 

Please accept this email letter as my opposition to the proposed Duke Energy High Pressure Pipeline. 

This is absolutely not an acceptable alternative for our neighborhood. I have yet to see the real 
rationale for this pipeline from Duke Energy, however, to allow this dangerous pipeline is putting to 
the lives of many in harms way. Duke Energy needs to look at other options and be realistic when it 
comes to the safety of the residents in the are. 

Respectfully submitted, 

lason E. Huff 

2998 Losantiridge Avenue 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45214-

812/454/4953 

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION 
The information contained in this message is privileged and confidential information intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity named above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail Is 
strictly prohibited and may violate the legal rights of others. Delete the message at this t ime. 
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